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The past examination papers in Cambridge Key English Test 4 provide the most authentic exam preparation available. They allow
candidates to familiarize themselves with the content and format of the examination and to practise useful examination
techniques. A Student's Book 'without answers' is available separately. The Self-Study Pack, also available, contains the
Student's Book with Answers and the Audio CD. Books are numbered to indicate how many are available. Numbers do not refer to
levels.Four authentic practice tests for the Cambridge English: Key (KET) exam from Cambridge English Language Assessment.
These examination papers for the Cambridge English: Key (KET) exam provide the most authentic exam preparation available,
allowing candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and format of the exam and to practise useful exam techniques.
This Audio CD contains the recordings for the Listening test part of the Cambridge English Key Student's Book, available
separately. The Audio CD is also available as part of the self-study edition (containing the Student's Book with answers and
Audio CD).This collection of four complete practice tests for the Key English Test (KET) comprises recent past papers from
the University of Cambridge Local Examinations Syndicate. These tests provide candidates with an excellent opportunity to
familiarise themselves with KET and to practise examination techniques using authentic past papers. Visual material for Paper
3 is included with each test, enabling students to prepare thoroughly for the paired Speaking test. The Student's Book is
available with or without answers. The 'with answers' edition contains a comprehensive section of keys and tapescripts,
making it ideal for self-study use.These past examination papers for the PET for Schools exam, aimed at a younger audience,
provide the most authentic exam preparation available. They allow candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and
format of the examination and to practise useful examination techniques. A Student's Book with answers and a Self-study Pack
are also available. Books are numbered to indicate how many are available. Numbers do not refer to levels.Cambridge English
Proficiency 2 contains four complete and authentic examination papers for Cambridge English: Proficiency, also known as
Cambridge Certificate of Proficiency in English (CPE). This collection of examination papers provides the most authentic exam
preparation available. These examination papers allow candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and format of the
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exam and to practise useful examination techniques. Audio CDs containing the exam Listening material, a Student's Book with
answers, and a Student's Book with answers with downloadable Audio are available separately.Cambridge Key English Test Extra
provides authentic past papers from Cambridge ESOL, plus a wealth of extra material for use in the classroom or for selfstudy. This title contains a useful exam overview and helpful guidance on tackling each part of each paper. A Student's Book
'with answers and CD-ROM', an Audio CD and a Self-study Pack are also available.Prepare for 2020 A2 Key and A2 Key for
Schools exams 6 complete tests provide extensive training, tips and exam strategies Grammar bank Student app Number of tests:
6 Components: Students' Book with Key Students' Book without Key Resources: Audio Online resources: Online audio Answer keys
Audio scripts Overview of resources with how and when to use in class Speaking Test (video) Examiner feedback (video) About
the Exam (video) Frequently asked questions (video) Video worksheets Writing samples & examiner feedback Writing worksheets
Listening teaching ideas Writing teaching ideas Speaking teaching ideasFour authentic Cambridge English Language Assessment
examination papers for the Cambridge English: First (FCE) exam. These examination papers for the Cambridge English: First
(FCE) exam provide the most authentic exam preparation available, allowing candidates to familiarise themselves with the
content and format of the exam and to practise useful exam techniques. The Student's Book without answers is perfect for
classroom-based test practice. The Student's Book is also available in a 'with answers' edition. Audio CDs (2) containing the
exam Listening material and a Student's Book with answers and downloadable Audio are available separately. These tests are
also available as Cambridge English: First Tests 5-8 on Testbank.org.ukFour authentic past papers from Cambridge ESOL for the
Cambridge English: Key exam, also known as Key English Test (KET). Cambridge English: Key is at CEF level A2. The Student's
Book without answers contains practice material for Paper 1 (Reading and Writing) and Paper 2 (Listening), along with
attractive colour visual material to enable thorough preparation for Paper 3 (Speaking).The past examination papers in
Cambridge Key English Test 2 provide the most authentic exam preparation available. They allow candidates to familiarise
themselves with the content and format of the examination and to practise useful examination techniques. These papers follow
the March 2004 revised exam specifications. Student's Books are available in both 'with answers' and 'without answers'
eidtions. The 'with answers' Student's Book contains a comprehensive section of keys and recording scripts, making it
suitable for self-study. The Self-study Pack contains the Student's Book with Answers and the Audio CD.Exam Essentials is our
major British English exam preparation series combining exam preparation, practice, and tips for the revised Cambridge
English exams. This effective combination of testing and teaching has proved a popular formula with teachers and students.
The first two practice tests in each book are 'walk-through' tests. Students are carefully guided through the tests and shown
how they work and what they have to do to succeed in each part of the exam. Additional step-by-step support for the Writing
paper is offered in all the tests. All of the tests are written by experts in the field, which means that students preparing
for the exams experience material that is appropriate for and at a level at least as high as the actual exams. Candidates
internationally find the Speaking test very challenging. To help them deal with this, each Practice Test book comes with a
DVD-ROM which includes a bespoke video showing a complete Speaking test interview as well as an examiner talking about this
part of the exam and giving students expert guidance on how to approach it. The DVD-ROM also features worksheets to use with
the interview and all the Listening test files.Four authentic past papers from Cambridge ESOL for the Cambridge English: Key
exam, also known as Key English Test (KET). Cambridge English: Key is at CEF level A2. The Student's Book with answers
contains practice material for Paper 1 (Reading and Writing) and Paper 2 (Listening), along with attractive colour visual
material to enable thorough preparation for Paper 3 (Speaking). It also contains a comprehensive section of answers and
recording scripts, making it suitable for self-study.This book provides candidates with an excellent opportunity to
familiarise themselves with the content and format of the exam and to practise exam techniques. The book contains practice
material for Paper 1 and Paper 2, with attractive colour visual material for Paper 3. The audio CD, which is available
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separately and also as part of the Self-Study Pack (book and audio CD set), contains the recordings for Paper 2. Cambridge
University Press is the only official publisher of past papers from Cambridge ESOL. Book numbers indicate how many are
available in the series - numbers do not refer to levels.The past examination papers in Cambridge Key English Test 4 provide
the most authentic exam preparation available. They allow candidates to familiarize themselves with the content and format of
the examination and to practise useful examination techniques. Student's Books are available in both 'with answers' and
'without answers' editions. The Self-Study Pack contains the Student's Book with Answers and the Audio CD. Books are numbered
to indicate how many are available. Numbers do not refer to levels.The past examination papers in Cambridge Key English Test
2 provide the most authentic exam preparation available. They allow candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and
format of the examination and to practise useful examination techniques. These papers follow the March 2004 revised exam
specifications. Student's Books are available in both 'with answers' and 'without answers' eidtions. The 'with answers'
Student's Book contains a comprehensive section of keys and recording scripts, making it suitable for self-study. The Selfstudy Pack contains the Student's Book with Answers and the Audio CD.Enjoyable story-based practice for the Cambridge Young
Learners English (YLE) Tests. Storyfun for Starters Student's Book provides full-colour preparation material for the
Cambridge Young Learners English Test: Starters. It contains ten stories with accompanying activities. Students can enjoy
reading and listening to stories to practise key areas of the syllabus. Enjoyable activities including games, projects and
poems are balanced with exam-style questions to make learning fun. Unit-by-unit wordlists provide an easy reference for
vocabulary learning.Cambridge English Key for Schools 2 contains four complete and authentic examination papers for Cambridge
English: Key for Schools (KET for Schools). This collection of past examination papers is aimed at a young audience, and
provides the most authentic exam preparation available. These past papers allow candidates to familiarise themselves with the
content and format of the examination and to practise useful examination techniques. An Audio CD containing the exam
Listening material, a Student's Book with answers, and a Self-study Pack containing the Student's Book with answers and Audio
CD are available separately.Cambridge Key English Test 1 contains four complete sets of test papers for the new Key English
Test (KET), which was introduced in 1995 and which is intended as an examination for students at pre-PET (Preliminary English
Test) level. The papers included in this collection have been specially prepared by the University of Cambridge Local
Examinations Syndicate and are based on past examination papers, providing students with excellent pre-test practice. The
accompanying Teacher's Book contains a detailed introduction to the KET and clear guidance on marking as well as tapescripts
of the recorded material and keys to all the questions. The cassette contains the recorded material for the listening papers
in the same timed format as the exam.This Teacher's Book accompanies a collection of four complete practice tests for the Key
English Test (KET) from the University of Cambridge Local Examinations Syndicate (UCLES). These tests provide candidates with
an excellent opportunity to familiarise themselves with KET and to practise examination techniques using authentic past
papers. Visual material for Paper 3 is included with each test, enabling students to prepare thoroughly for the paired
Speaking test. The Student's Book is available with or without answers. The 'with answers' edition is ideal for self-study
use. The Teacher's Book contains transcripts of the recorded material and answer keys. It also provides useful information
about the KET examination, a clear guide to each paper and an insight into marking procedures and grading, illustrated by
authentic sample answers.Four authentic KET papers from Cambridge ESOL with extra guidance and exam tips, plus CD-ROM.The
past examination papers in Cambridge Key English Test 2 provide the most authentic exam preparation available. They allow
candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and format of the examination and to practise useful examination
techniques. These papers follow the March 2004 revised exam specifications. The Student's Book 'with answers' - also
available - contains a comprehensive section of keys and recording scripts, making it suitable for self-study. The Self-study
Pack contains the Student's Book with Answers and the Audio CD.Six full practice tests plus easy-to-follow expert guidance
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and exam tips designed to guarantee exam success. As well as six full practice tests, KET for Schools Trainer offers easy-tofollow expert guidance and exam tips designed to guarantee exam success. The first two tests are fully guided with step-bystep advice on how to tackle each paper. Extra practice activities, informed by the Cambridge Learner Corpus, a bank of real
candidates' exam papers, focus on areas where students typically need the most help. This 'without answers' edition is ideal
for class use. Audio CDs featuring the listening activities from the tests are available separately or with the 'with
answers' edition.For more information about the Cambridge English: Key (KET) exam, download the KET Handbook directly from
the Cambridge ESOL website.This cassette accompanies a collection of four complete practice tests for the Key English Test
(KET) from the University of Cambridge Local Examinations Syndicate (UCLES). These tests provide candidates with an excellent
opportunity to familiarise themselves with KET and to practise examination techniques using authentic past papers. Visual
material for Paper 3 is included with each test, enabling students to prepare thoroughly for the paired Speaking test. The
Student's Book is available with or without answers. The 'with answers' edition contains a comprehensive section of keys and
tapescripts, making it ideal for self-study use. The cassette contains the listening material for Paper 2 in the same timed
format as the exam itself.The past examination in Cambridge Key English Test 3 papers provide the most authentic exam
preparation available. They allow candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and format of the examination and to
practise useful examination techniques. These papers follow the March 2004 revised exam specifications. A Student's Book
'without answers' is also available as is a Self-study Pack containing the Student's Book with Answers and the Audio CD.Three
books of practice tests are available for the updated KET exam. Each contains four sets of exam papers from Cambridge
ESOL.This collection of four complete practice tests for the Key English Test (KET) comprises recent past papers from the
University of Cambridge Local Examinations Syndicate. These tests provide candidates with an excellent opportunity to
familiarise themselves with KET and to practise examination techniques using authentic past papers. Visual material for Paper
3 is included with each test, enabling students to prepare thoroughly for the paired Speaking test. The Student's Book is
available with or without answers. The 'with answers' edition contains a comprehensive section of keys and tapescripts,
making it ideal for self-study use.Authentic examination papers for learners preparing for the revised Pre A1 Starters, A1
Movers and A2 Flyers exams as introduced in 2018. This collection of examination papers for A2 Flyers provides ideal exam
practice. It contains three full-colour test papers which contain engaging activities and attractive illustrations to
motivate young learners. These papers also provide an excellent opportunity for children, parents and teachers alike to
familiarise themselves with the format of the revised test. An Audio CD (which contains the listening sections of the tests)
and an Answer Booklet are also available separately.Three books of practice tests are available for the updated KET exam.
Each contains four sets of exam papers from Cambridge ESOL.Three books of practice tests are available for the updated KET
exam. Each contains four sets of exam papers from Cambridge ESOL.The past examination in Cambridge Key English Test 3 papers
provide the most authentic exam preparation available. They allow candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and
format of the examination and to practise useful examination techniques. These papers follow the March 2004 revised exam
specifications. Student's Books are available in both 'with answers' and 'without answers' editions. The Self-study Pack,
also available, contains the Student's Book with Answers and the Audio CD.
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